Citizens' Utility Ratepayer Board

Board Members: Ellen K. Janoski, Chair Bob Hall, Vice-Chair James L. Mullin II, Member Bob Kovar, Member Henry Hungerbeeler, Member



David W. Nickel, Consumer Counsel 1500 S.W. Arrowhead Road Topeka, Kansas 66604-4027 Phone: (785) 271-3200 http://curb.kansas.gov

February 15, 2018

The Honorable Tom Sloan Kansas House of Representatives Kansas State Capitol, Room 458-W Topeka, Kansas 66612 (Hand Delivered)

RE: House Bill No. 2640

Dear Representative Sloan:

Please accept the late-filed testimony of the Citizens' Utility Ratepayer Board (CURB) in support of House Bill No. 2640. Due to a severely busy schedule and scheduling conflicts, CURB was unable to file its support for House Bill No. 2640 by its deadline. This was not meant to slight the importance of the work of the Kansas House Water and Environment Committee. We apologize for our inability to meet the deadline. CURB did file testimony in support of Senate Bill No. 385 (a companion bill to House Bill No. 2640). That testimony is attached.

Thank you for your consideration. Also, thank you for your service to the State of Kansas.

(1) 'C

David Nickel

Consumer Counsel

CURB

1500 SW Arrowhead Road Topeka, Kansas 66604-4027

d.nickel@curb.kansas.gov

(785) 271-3200